Neighbourhood Policing February 2017 newsletter

Kennington/Radley/South Hinksey Neighbourhood Team Newsletter

Here is your latest neighbourhood update from PCSO Zack Earl.

St Swithuns school parking

This has been an ongoing issue in Kennington, we will be stepping up our school patrols in this area in the coming weeks. Parking illegally or inconsiderately is putting the children at risk and the children's safety is our number one priority. A letter will be going out to the parents later in the month explaining this in more detail.

Theft from vehicles in Kennington

There has been a spate of thefts from vehicles in Kennington along Kennington Road, please do not leave your valuables in your vehicle where possible, and at least keep them out of sight. If you have information on these thefts please call us on 101.

Criminal damage in Radley

We have had reports of criminal damage on commuter's cars parked in Radley, the most recent incident happened on St. James Terrace between 21/01/2017 09:00 and 22/01/2017 20:30. If you witnessed anything suspicious or have any intelligence about this please phone the non-emergency 101 line and quote the reference number 43170021251.

Community Policing Awards

We would like to invite you to consider making a nomination for the Thames Valley Police Community Policing Awards 2017, which are now open. Help us to recognise the police officers, staff and volunteers that have helped your community. Categories include Community Police Officer, PCSO, Special Constable, Diversity Champion, Cadet, Volunteer, Community Volunteer and Lifetime Achievement Award (internal only). Our new category, Community Volunteer, is a chance to recognise the work of those external to Thames Valley Police. External voting is via www.thamesvalley.police.uk/communityawards. Nominations close on Monday 20 February - don't miss the chance to nominate someone who you think has gone above and beyond their role!

Have Your Say Meeting

I am holding a 'Have Your Say' meeting outside the Kennington Village Centre on Friday 24th February between 5pm - 6pm. Please come along to discuss any local issues.

Contact us

If you want any advice or would like to contact the neighbourhood team you can call us on the police non-emergency number 101 or if it is an emergency then dial 999. You can also contact us via email AbingdonOuterNHPT@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk. Please note this email address cannot be used to contact Thames Valley Police to report crimes or for any urgent matters. To view information on your neighbourhood team visit the Thames Valley Police website at: www.thamesvalley.police.uk. Receive free local crime alerts and crime prevention advice by registering at www.thamesvalleyalert.co.uk today. This allows anyone who signs up to choose what updates they receive and how they would like to receive it. The Thames Valley Police Twitter account is kept up to date with what we are up to; please follow us @TVPSouthandVale





